
From: Kehne, Melanie  
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 12:42 PM 
To:  
Subject: Public Records Act request 
 
Dear Dillon:  
 
Our reply to your recent Public Records Act request is attached. If you have any questions, please let me 
know. 
 
Melanie 
 
Melanie Kehne 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street | Montpelier, VT  05609-1001 

(802) 828-5531 | melanie.kehne@vermont.gov  

 
 
 










